
 
 
 
 

Welcome to  
Prairie Rose Evangelical Mennonite Church 

April 27, 2025 
 

Yours, O Lord, is the greatness and the power and the glory 
and the victory and the majesty, for all that is in the heavens 
and in the earth is yours. Yours is the kingdom, O Lord, and 

you are exalted as head above all. Both riches and honor 
come from you, and you rule over all. In your hand are 

power and might, and in your hand it is to make great and 
to give strength to all. And now we thank you, our God, and 

praise your glorious name.  
 

1 chronicles 29:11-13 
 
 

Praise and Worship  
Youth Praise Band  

 
Announcements, Prayer and Offering 

Music – Tyrin  
 

Message – James  
 
 
 

Children’s Church during the message 
 

Communion with foot washing tonight at 7pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Praise and Prayer 

Praise – Congratulations to Brandon and Emma on the birth 
of their baby girl!  
 
 

 
Missionary of the Week 

Family Support Centre (Crisis Pregnancy Centre) 
 

2024 Impact Report 
We thought we would share some statistics with you about 
our organization, particularly from last year.  
We appreciate your thoughts and prayers and ask that you 
continue to uphold us in this way.  
Statistics: 
- In 2024, we had 61 babies born (that we know of). 
- 6366 client visits, which is up about 300 from the previous 
year.  
-551 new clients were served. 
-our busiest day of the week is Tuesday and the busiest 
months are July and November.  
-We saw mostly clients that are 35 years old or older. Next 
would be those ages 30-34.  
-We provide thousands of baby items, ultrasounds, gift 
cards and more.  
-Feel free to see the poster on the bulletin board for more 
statistics. 
Thank you for your support!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This Week 

Monday - Prayer meeting in person 7pm   
- Contact Ron if you would like to join.  
 
Next Sunday – Callum speaking  
- Potluck – Please remember to take your dishes and 

leftovers home so that they don’t get thrown out or 
brought to the thrift store. This will be the last potluck 
until Fall, however, we look forward to fellowshipping with 
everyone at the Sunday School Picnic in June!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth and Young Adults 

April 28 – The Rescued – The Great Easter Egg Hunt! 7-9pm  
- This event will take place outdoors. Bring a form. 
 
May 1 – Youth Inc. – Bible Study 7:30pm. 
  
May 2 – Young Adults – Windup!  
 - Bonfire at Caleb and Megan’s 7:30pm 
   - NOTE: The grade 12’s are invited! 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday!  

 Darlene!  



Church Announcements and Events 

May 5 – Blanket Making 10am  
 
May 10 – Baby Shower for Kristin – 2pm  
- Invitations were emailed out last week.  
 

 
May 11 – Mother’s Day  
 
May 16-19 – May Long Weekend and Abundant Springs  

 
 

Other Announcements and Events 

Simonhoue Bible Camp – Volunteers are needed at 
Simonhouse Bible Camp for the upcoming camp season. 
They are especially in need of male cabin leaders. They 
currently can only host one cabin for the boys, due to lack of 
male counselors. That means turning a lot of boys away. 
Other needs are Leader in training director (June start),  
Assistant program director (June start), one or two Female 
workers and work crew. Please see simonhouse.ca or talk to 
Nolan for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 29 - May 2 – SBC spring Intensive  
The Gospel According to Ruth with speaker Nate Wall-
Bowering. Register at www.SBCollege.ca 
 
May 2-3 Ladies Retreat Roseau River Bible Camp welcomes 
women of all ages from 18+. You can anticipate three 
sessions with music, guest speaker Pauline Doerksen, meals 
with snacks and an array of optional activities and 
workshops. Registration fee is $150. More discounts 
available, see website for details. 
http://www.roseauriver.ca/camps/retreats 
 
May 3 – Where the Cottonwoods Grow 3pm  
Mennonite Heritage Village 
Free admission  
A documentary that follows the 1874 migration of 
Mennonites from Imperial Russia (Ukraine) to the West.  
 
May 20 – Heath Brothers 7pm (Free admission)  
Eastview Community Church in Winnipeg  
This trio is passionate about sharing the Gospel through 
their music, and is known for their tight harmonies, 
powerful vocals, and acapella arrangements. The brothers 
also have a growing school ministry, sharing their music 
with more than 40,000 students across the U.S. and Canada. 
 
May 23-25 and June 20-22 Family Camp at Roseau River 
Bible Camp. There is plenty of fun for everyone! Cost is 
$105/person up to $420.  
http://www.roseauriver.ca/camps/retreats 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 27, 2025 

 
Prairie Rose Evangelical Mennonite Church 

27093 PR210 
Landmark, MB R0A 0X0 

 
Phone 355-4511 

Email: info@prairierose.ca 
www.prairierose.ca 

 
Pastor Mike Plett - mike@prairierose.ca 

Youth Pastor Nathan Plett - nathan@prairierose.ca 
 

http://www.sbcollege.ca/
http://www.roseauriver.ca/camps/retreats
http://www.prairierose.ca/
mailto:nathan@prairierose.ca


 


